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Happy New Year - and thank you for your cooperation in 2016

Happy New Year

2017

2016 - An eventful year

In 2016, M-Comp A/S had an eventful year in all 
possible ways:

 We welcomed new customers for our industrial 
monitor program

 We developed several new series especially for 
the transportation and food industry

 In May we got a new management Team as I 
took over the CEO position, and Lars Nordberg-
Hansen was appointed Business development 
director.

 In June Otto Vinther Christensen, Director at IFU, 
became Chairman of the board. 

 We got recertified ISO 9001, and are currently 
working on becoming certified ISO 2015 in Q2 
2017

 In November Søren Pedersen joined the 
company as Development Manager, working 
closely with Lars Nordberg-Hansen on 
developing software solutions

 In December Poul Madsen, Director at Grundfos
joined the board of M-comp A/S.

2017 – A successful year – together

In 2017 we will focus on developing new as well as 
defined projects with and for our customers. 

We will continue to focus on short time to market 
because of our presence in strategic markets  such as 
Korea and in-house production.

M-Comp A/S now has strong and dynamic organization 
with a flexible set up with a high level  of international 
experience from the electronic market. Ready to 
conquer new opportunities within our field of business.

Thank you for your confidence and trust in M-Comp A/S, 
and for your cooperation.

We will make 2017 a successful and exciting year –
together..

Happy New Year

On behalf of  Team M-Comp A/S

Chrestine Nordberg-Hansen

CEO


